
June 1, 2018 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re:   PG-170686, Cascade’s Revised 2017 Pipeline Replacement Plan 

On June 1, 2018, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade or the Company) filed its biennial 
Pipeline Replacement Plan (Plan) as required per the Commission’s policy statement issued in 
Docket No. UG-120715.  The Commission approved the Plan in Commission Order No. 1 issued 
in Docket No.  PG-170686.  The Company herewith files a Revised Plan as the Company has 
made material changes to its Two-Year pipeline replacement schedule.   

Deletions and additions to the Two-Year Plan are explained in a column in the table listing the short-
term pipeline replacement projects.  A revised Appendix A is included as support for the changes 
made to the Two-Year Plan.  

This filing includes this cover letter and the Plan which is attached as “PY-170686, CNGC Revised 
2017 Pipeline Replacement Plan, 6.1.18.pdf.” 

If you have any questions, please contact Ryan Privratsky, Director of System Integrity, at (509)734-
4599. 

Sincerely,  

/s/ Michael Parvinen 

Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
(509) 734-4593
michael.parvinen@cngc.com
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